
   Newsletter 
 17th December 2021  

Dear Parents, 
 
Thank you for your support across this term. It has been a really positive and enjoyable one, 
and it has been great to end with such a fabulous school performance this week too. 
 
This newsletter includes lots of pictures from the different Christmas events that have gone on 
in school over the last fortnight or so. 
 
We all look forward to welcoming you all back to school on Thursday 6th January, and wish 
you all a happy and enjoyable Christmas with your families. 

Headteacher Knowledge Organiser Quizzes! 
CLOSING DATE 4.1.21– PRIZES IN JANUARY 
 
The links for this half-term’s quizzes are: 
Snowy Owls: 
https://forms.gle/
DamYh977FhJdiCUVA 
 

Barn Owls: 
https://forms.gle/UeayJN42RYHUHSdM6 
 
Eagle Owls: 
https://forms.gle/J8fpWhk19DibMsbBA 
 
Good luck! Prizes are again available for successful entrants! 



    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Christmas Play Rehearsals 

 

 
 
 

 
Thank you to everyone for taking part in our Christmas Hamper Raffle. 

Our six lucky winners are: 
D Whitbourn 

E Glover 
C Dunne 
C Dale 

S Hawken 
H Booty 

The 100 club winner is Louise Deacon 
 

We hope they enjoy their hampers, Merry Christmas to everyone from 
the Friends of LMPS! 



Santa Dash! 



Elf on the Shelf, Eagle Owls 



Paper Chains, Barn Owls 



Village Inn  
Christmas Lunch 



Village Inn 
Christmas Lunch 



Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Alex Pritchard 
            
Headteacher 
 
               
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Last week 
Clementine age 11 

This week 
Thomas age 6, Kodey age 11 

Over Christmas  
Scarlett age 7, Penelope age 6, Hugo age 8,      

William age 5, Harry age 6 

 
 
 
 
 
 

N.B. These dates/times could be subject to change 
Friday 17th December - Carols around the tree on the 
playground 2p.m. All welcome. 

 
Christmas Holidays 

20th December 2021 - 4th January 2022 (Inc. extra 
day for Queen’s Jubilee) 

 
Staff training Day - School Closed 

Wednesday 5th January 2022 
 

February Half-term 
14th to 18th February 2022 

 
29th March - 1st April Eagle Owls PGL Residential  

 
Easter Holidays 

4th April to 18th April 2022 
 

Staff Training Day - school Closed 
Tuesday 19th April 2022 

 
Thurs 21st April - Little Riders - Reception and Yr 1 
Thurs 28th April - Little Riders - Reception and Yr 1 
Thurs 5th May - Little Riders - Reception and Yr 1 
Thurs 12th May - Little Riders - Reception and Yr 1 

 
June Half-term 

30th May - 3rd June 2022 
 

Monday 20th & Tuesday 21st June - Year 6     
Bikeability 
Thurs 23rd June - School photos 
Wed 29th June - Year 6 transition day to Hethersett 
Academy 
Thurs 30th June - Year 6 transition day to Hethersett 
Academy 

Summer holidays commence 
25th July 2022 

 

 
Last week’s attendance was 97.23% 

 
Year 6 achieved 100% attendance 

 
Attendance year to date is 96.37% 

 

Hethersett & District Churches Together 

Community Carol Singing is to take place outside 
Hethersett Methodist Church, Great Melton Road, 
Hethersett on Saturday, 18th December at           
10-00a.m. − there will be a bucket collection in aid 
of Finnbar’s Force. Tesco Express have also kindly 
agreed for a bucket to be placed in their store 
whilst the carol singing is in progress. Anyone who 
is able to join with us on this melodious Christmas 
occasion will receive a warm welcome, albeit      
socially distanced! 

Margaret Askew 

 

 

 

 

Everyone for their amazing  

school play performances! 

 

Also, Jamal, Mason & Arthur 

 




